
 

 

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot 

 

Notice 

Date 03/11/2024 
 

This is in reference to Interview Notice dated 25/10/2024 uploaded 

on the University website, Due to technical reasons, the Interview for 

the post of Registrar, BFUHS, scheduled to be held on 07/11/2024 is 

postponed for two weeks. The fresh date and time for the interview 

shall be notified on the University website. For updates/details visit 

university website i.e www.bfuhs.ac.in regularly.  

Sd/- 

Registrar 

  


